
PE & Sports Premium Update 

Spring Term 2017/2018 

We have had a great term for sport at St Mary’s and St Benedict’s. Along with 

continuing our increased opportunity for extra-curricular sporting activities for 

all children, we have also attended more competitions and school sports 

partnership events. 

Event/ Activity Run by Children 
involved/Impact 

Mini-movers South Ribble Coaches Continuing from last term. 
Activities to improve fine 
motor skills and improve 
core development. Children 
given activity packs to take. 
A parental session was also 
organised and was a great 
success. 

Dance South Ribble Coaches All LKS2 and KS1 children 
have now had sessions with 
the specialist dance teacher. 

Boys’ Football Competition SSP*  
Mr Hall 

School took 1 team of 5/6 
pupils. They did extremely 
well, getting through to the 
South Ribble finals and 
finishing 4th overall.  

KS1 Inclusion event SSP* 10 pupil premium children 
from KS1 attended a session 
with young leaders for a 
confidence building and skill 
developing morning. 

KS2 Inclusion events SSP* We have had 2 inlusion 
events for Y3&4 this term. 
20 pupils including pupil 
premium and SEN attended 
BSM for playground games 
and teambuilding activities.  

Scootsafe South Ribble Coaches All Year 3&4 children took 
part in a scooter safety 
afternoon, learning how to 
use a scooter, make repairs 
on it and travel safely in 
public areas. 

Tots on tyres (Level 2) South Ribble Coaches All reception children took 



part in a 5 week course, 
progressing to using balance 
bikes without stabilisers. 

Archery South Ribble Coaches 16 pupils from across KS2 
took part in this afterschool 
club, trying a new sport and 
improving fine motor skills. 

Hockey South Ribble Coaches 12 pupils (boys and girls) 
from across KS2 took part in 
this after school club. 

Girls’ Football Tournament SSP* 
Mrs Ashbrook 

Our girls team from Y5&6 
did very well this year. They 
came 3rd in their league and 
4th overall. 

The Football Development 
Programme 

The Football Development 
Programme 

All children in Year 3&4 
spent the afternoon having 
a session with a specialist 
football coach and then 
enjoying a maths session 
tailored to our school using 
football finances as a 
theme. The children really 
enjoyed these sessions. 

All Stars Cricket Roadshow Chance2Shine Lancashire 
Cricket Association 

Year 1 enjoyed a morning of 
specialist cricket sessions 
with a specialist coach, 
helping to develop their 
skills and understanding of 
the game.  

High Five netball 
tournament 

SSP* 
Miss Francis 
Miss Watts 

A total of 9 children came to 
the 3 week tournament at 
LHA. We are really proud of 
the progress our netball 
team has made, finishing 7th 
in the final league table. 

*SSP – South Ribble school sports partnership 

Planned Expenditure 

Travel to/from events and competitions £244.00 

SSP PE Co-ordinator training day £150.00 
Supply  £183.00 

The Football Development Program £185.00 

Total expenditure Spring £762.00 

 


